United Nations Development Programme

Philippines

17 October 2018

Bid Bulletin 1

PHL-RFP-2018-078: Supplemental Feeding Program in Batangas City and
Hagonoy, Bulacan

Dear All,
Please be guided by the below amendments to the RFP:

1. Suggested menus for the Supplemental Feeding Program, to be attached as
ANNEX 4; and

2. Deadline for the submission of quotations is extended to 24 October 2018.

Thank you.
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